RADIO STATION WIXBS

136 Grand Street
WATERBURY, CONNECTICUT

November 21, 1934

Mr. Ernest R, Cooper,
440 East 21st St.,
Brooklyn, N. Y. ;

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of Nov. 10th.
We are alwoys pleased to hear reports

on reception of our station. The progrem
log which you include in your letter is
sufficient evidence that you have heard
our station and you may accept this as
verification of that fact.

We should appreciate hearing from you in
the future with any comments that you may
care to make. Constructive criticism is
always welcome.

- Very truly yours;

Engineering Dept.
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